
From: Anne & Joe Graciano [mailto:ajgraciano@comcast.net]  
Sent: Friday, October 5, 2018 3:34 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Newington Power Lines 
 
Dear Pamela, 
 
I am a Newington resident and object to the construction of Power Lines throughout the village of 
Newington, NH.   If power is necessary than run these lines under ground.  Our real estate values will 
decrease should these be constructed above ground. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Anne Graciano 
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